
 

 
 

Carter BloodCare ▪ Hospital Relations ▪ 2205 Highway 121 ▪ Bedford, Texas 76021  
hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org 

Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Carter BloodCare Customers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: July 18, 2024 
Re: Summer Hospital Forum Slide Deck 

  
 
Thank you to those who participated in the Summer Hospital Forum. Regrettably, there 
was an error in the meeting software that inhibits us from sharing the forum recording. 
You can access the link to the presentation slides HERE. Please reach out to 
hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org with any additional questions or comments. 
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